

# St Philip's Bulletin



# Week ending 15.12.23

## Times Table Rock Stars

The children have been taking part in a times table challenge.

## Well done to:

Veyahn from Year 4 and Matthew from Year 3 for knocking Mr Davies off the top spot!

There were three children who received certificates for the most improved accuracy.

Well done to:

Elijah-Year 3, Charlotte-Bridgewater, Finley-Year 6.

#### Goodbye

We say goodbye to a number of students at the end of this term. We will be sad to see them go, but we wish them well. Please keep in touch!

We also say goodbye, for a short while, to Mr Davies who is completing a secondment at another school until the end of the year. We wish him luck supporting the other school.

#### Thank you

Thank you once again to all families for their continued support with all of our events. We have listened to your feedback and we are continuously looking at future events to develop, parents have been in helping set up our events and even volunteering at the events.

It is really supportive and we've enjoyed the extra helping hands.

Please look out for future events and details about how you can participate.

From everyone at St Philip's, we wish you:

A very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

Have a wonderful, relaxing holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back.

## Upcoming events

**Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> January**- School opens (gates open at 8:40).

For information about after school care, contact Sarah: sarahafterschoolcare@gmail.com